NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: Members of the Constitutional Revision Commission
FROM: Jerry D. Howe, Research Analyst
DATE: March 20, 2001

SUBJECT: Canceled Meeting

The following meeting for Constitutional Revision Commission is canceled:

DATE: April 13, 2001
TIME: 9:00 am.
PLACE: Room 405, State Capitol

The next meeting is scheduled for May 11, 2001. The packet of materialswill be
mailed the first of May.

If you have any questions you may contact me or Audrey Wendel at 538-1032.






